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Dear Parents, 

This year we have adopted an exciting curriculum known as להבין ולהשכיל. This program has been developed with a 

very clear step by step approach to enable your child to learn חומש independently.   

What is להבין ולהשכיל? It is a skills-based curriculum where the students begin in the first grade starting with   הכנה

 learning begins.  The brainchild of the Consortium of Jewish Day School, it חומש program even before intensive לחומש

was designed with the intention of ensuring that students are gaining the textual skills to learn חומש independently.  

 

The multifaceted program comes with: 

 Extensive workbooks for the students and intensive teachers’ guides for the Morah. 

 Creative lessons and beautiful worksheets target different modalities, so they are ideal for differentiation and 

stress varied skills. 

 Interactive songs, beautiful charts and posters, and flashcards for students. 

 Formative and summative assessments throughout the year enable teachers to track the progress of the students 

and those skills which need to be strengthened. 

 Ability to track the students’ progress throughout the grade level and the school, since it ensures consistency of 

required skills across the board. 

The curriculum is a spiraling curriculum, constantly reviewing the skills from the previous year, and adding more skills as 

the grades progress. 

We will be using this curriculum in grades 1, 2, and 3 with the intention to go onto Grade 4 next year אי"ה.  

We are excited about the arrival of the   להבין ולהשכיל program to Cheder Chabad.  We know that it will enhance our 
teaching and learning in our school.   We look forward to see our students grow tremendously  with this new  
curriculum in our school.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. C. Rosenbluh 



‘כתה א  

Morah Stefansky—Mrs. Goldring 

 

What was fun about your first week of school? 

Goldy Kaufman—Playing 
Mushka Reiesenberg—Putting honey on all the א‘  
and licking it. 
Minna Van Halem—Coloring 
Chana Sora Schechter—Putting  honey on the א‘ . 
Moussia Silber—My first week of school. 
Rachel Klein—Shabbos party. 
Sara Pels—Davening 
Tzirel Ognice—Davening 
Rochel Leah Hott—Meeting the Morahs 
Esther Simpson—Reading 
Mirel Deitch—Learning and meeting the teachers 
Sara Light—Meeting my new teachers 

Mushka Goodfriend—Doing centers 

‘כתה א  

Morah Holtsberg—Mrs. Grunwald 

What was fun about your first week of school? 

Mussi Bruk—Writing in my notebook. 
Chaya Chein—Meeting my teachers. 
Ruchy Goldberger—Playing in the playground. 
Tzippy glick—Writing on the dry erase board. 
Sonya Gurkov—Breakfast on the first day of school. 
Rivkah Hirsch—Writing on the dry erase board. 
Luba Lipskier—Recess 
Dara Leaf—When we got cookies. 
Yehudis Light—Meeting my teachers on the first day of 
school. 
Chava Mousie Marazow—Drawing on the dry erase board. 
Chaya Orenstein—Writing in my notebook. 
Chana Pine—Recess 
Chasya Soble—Drawing on dry erase board. 
Mushki Touger—Recess 
Bracha Vogel—Playing in playground. 
Rivkah Zlatzman—Recess 



 

 

 

Tzivos Hashem Registration opens 
Cheder Chabad of Monsey is excited to announce that Tzivos Hashem registration is now open for 

the coming school year. 

 

Tzivos Hashem is an incentive program to encourage children to grow in Yiddishkeit. The program 

is geared for girls and boys in Pre-1a through 6th grades. The program includes a weekly check-

list, magazine, and a monthly rally with medals and prizes. As your children complete more items on 

the checklist they will move up in rank. 

 

By registering for this program, you as a parent commit to helping your children complete their 

weekly mission sheets. 

 

Tzivos Hashem has eased the task for parents to review the mission sheet with their children, by cre-

ating a mobile friendly website. Now with the swipe of your finger you can easily check off what 

your children have done that week. To access the mobile version of their website vis-

itwww.mashpia.com/mobile.   

All children who sign up this year will receive their very own Tzivos Hashem Pushka.  
 
If this is your first time creating a Tzivos Hashem account follow the steps below: 
Step 1: 
Go to ww.Mashpia.com and sign in. 
 A. Click on "Create a Parent Account" 
 B. Click "Add Children to Account" 
 C. Enter your child's unique 20 digit barcode. To obtain this number 
email:TzivosHashem@chedermonsey.org . If your child is new to the school please include in the e-
mail your child's name, which school and grade he was in. 
Step 2.  
 Click "Child Management". Then Click "Register Children"  
Step 3.  
 Under the Enroll section, Click the box next to "I would like to enroll this child in the Tzivos 
Hashem  5775 program. ($50, Early bird special $40/$45) ".  
 Under the terms section, Click the box next to " I will support my children in completing their 
missions."  
 Click "Continue" on the bottom right corner.  
Step 4 .  
Enter in your credit card information and click "Continue"  
Congratulations! Your child is now enrolled in Tzivos Hashem.  
This account will give you the ability to:  
 1. Print and mark your child’s missions  
 2. Track your child’s progress  
 3. Sign up for weekly emails of their progress 
If you have any questions or comments  

http://www.mashpia.com/mobile
mailto:TzivosHashem@chedermonsey.org?subject=Tzivos%20Hashem%20Barcode


This week was our first complete week at school this  
year, and what a busy week it has been! There are so  
many new friends to get to know and so much to do and  
learn during Elul. We are looking forward to greeting the  
parents at the Preschool Back to  
School Night, on Monday evening. Please do check your  
child's backpack for the notice with details and  
times for each class.  
Wishing you all a gut Shabbos, 
 כתיבה וחתימה טובה!

Yona Lazarus 



Dear Parents, 

We are so lucky to have a wonderful library in the Cheder which the children all benefit from on a weekly ba-

sis.  Every Friday morning, each class will have a designated time slot to visit the library and check out books.  

Library in the girls’ school will start next Friday, September 23.   

In order for the library to function efficiently, we need the children to understand the value of the books and 

take responsibility for the ones they borrow.  This is a great opportunity to teach them to respect the proper-

ty of others. 

To this end, we are asking that a parent sign the permission slip at the bottom of this letter, indicating that 

they have read the letter and allow their child to use the library.  One permission slip per family (for the girls 

building) is adequate.  As soon as the school librarian receives the signed form, your child/ren will be able to 

use the library. 

The library has been growing steadily over the years and now has a sizeable collection of books.  Book spon-

sorships are always welcome and really help boost our inventory, particularly of newly released books.  The 

cost is $20.  Many parents choose to sponsor a book in honor of a child’s birthday or other occasion. The child 

will choose a book, check it out the first week, and receive a prize.  The book will be clearly labeled with a 

dedication sticker announcing the sponsor and occasion. 

Thank you 

Zeesy Grossbaum 

 

 

 

I ____________________________ allow my child/ren __________________________ to use the Cheder 

Library.  I understand that if they do not return books on time, they will incur a late fee of $1 per book per 

week.  If a book is not returned at all, I will have to replace the book and charge you.  Books returned in poor 

condition will be subject to a $20 replacement fee.  I give permission for the Cheder office to charge my credit 

card unless I make alternate arrangements with the librarian. 

Parents Signature____________________________________   Date:________________ 

LIBRARY UPDATE 
Please fill out, sign and return to school by Tuesday, September 20. 

Thank you. 






